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17 May 2002

The Secretary

Senate Economics References Committee

Room SG.64

Parliament House

CANBERRA

ACT  2600

RE: AUTRALIAN PROPERTY INSTITUTE

Submission to Senate Economics References Committee

Inquiry into the impact of public liability and professional indemnity insurance cost increases.

Dear Secretary,

Please find attached a copy of the Australian Property Institute’s submission to the Senate Economics References Committee, Inquiry into the impact of public liability and professional indemnity insurance cost increases.

This submission is limited to the matter of professional indemnity insurance, which is emerging as an unsustainable cost to our industry.

When the Committee instigate’s a program of public hearings, the API requests that an opportunity be afforded to it to present evidence before the Committee in Canberra.

Could you please address all future correspondence to:

Mr. Gary Goodman

National Director

Australian Property Institute

6 Campion Street

Deakin

ACT  2600

E-mail: gary.goodman@propertyinstitute.com.au
Yours sincerely,

John McNamara

National President

Australian Property Institute

